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Chair Marsh, members of the Committee, 

 

I urge you to support the Clean Technology Leadership bill (HB 4112), which will help 

Oregon to secure upwards of $768 million in federal Inflation Reduction Act 

investments. Clean energy technologies like heat pumps, solar panels, and electric 

vehicles are in rapidly increasing demand. This legislation will enable Oregon to lead 

in developing and delivering clean energy technologies. In doing so, HB 4112 and 

the -3 amendment will support sustained local economic growth, address supply 

chain constraints, lower costs for Oregonians, and create much-needed family-wage 

jobs across the state. 

 

For these reasons, I strongly urge you to support HB 4112 and the -3 amendment.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 

Dianne Ensign 

11600 SW Lancaster Rd. 

Portland, OR  97219 

 

 


